
From: Arneja, Paul@ARB
To: ARB Clerk of the Board
Subject: FW: Support Strong Advanced Clean Truck Rule
Date: Friday, May 29, 2020 11:06:46 AM

ACT2019 comment, please add to the docket, thanks!

-----Original Message-----
From: Suzanne lande <suzannelande4909@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 8:56 PM
To: Arneja, Paul@ARB <Paul.Arneja@arb.ca.gov>
Subject: Support Strong Advanced Clean Truck Rule

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you, Paul Arnejo, for your assistance with conveying my opinion.
Please share with Chair Nichols, California Air  Resource Board, and Support Staff.

I am very concerned about environmental damage caused by diesel fueled large shipping trucks in California. 
Please enact and enforce the Advanced Clean  Truck Act.

By 2930, as a minimum, we need at least 30 percent of new shipping trucks to be zero emission electric vehicles.

Thank you,
      Suzanne Lande

 suzannelande4909@gmail.com
707-360-5745

Sent from my iPhone
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